DOUGLASS TOWNSHIP
NOTICE

BUDGET HEARING
April 8, 2022 @ 4:00 p.m.

The Douglass Township Board will hold a public hearing on the proposed
Township Budget for fiscal year April 1* 2022 to March 31%. 2023
at 3521 W McBride Rd Stanton 48888 on April 8, 2022 at 4:00 p.m.

THE PROPERTY TAX MILLAGE RATE PROPOSED (.6817)
BUDGET WILL BE A SUBJECT OF THE HEARING.

A copy of the budget will also be available for public inspection
@ 3521 W McBride Rd Stanton, MI 48888 or by calling the clerk
@ 989-762-8014.

Meeting will follow to consider adopting the budget.

Notice complies with MCL 141.436 and MCL 211.24e



